
NATIONAL TEXEL SHOW IS CANCELLED!

Unfortunately, it is impossible for the committee
to in this circumstance to organizes a National
Texel show.
There has been this week a lot of consultation
with the municipality Apeldoorn to discuss which
rules apply goods.
The committee was unanimous in its decision.
The chairmen of the three studbooks are also
directly aware of this notified.
Our bright spot will be a National Texel show
next year to be held on Saturday, August 27,
2022.

On behalf of the National Texelaar show
committee


